
  

 
Dear MBEX family and friends, 
 
 
The health and safety of our staff, board of directors, members and event attendees is 
our top priority at the Minnesota Builders Exchange (MBEX). As an organization, we 
continue to closely monitor COVID-19, along with any city, county and federal level 
recommendations and mandates. We appreciate your patience in this time of 
uncertainty. 
 
Currently, MBEX using recommended hygiene protocols in the office and will continue 
to follow the guidelines provided by the CDC. As situations continue to change, MBEX 
will promptly update our business practices and work policies. For all members 
wishing to visit our two Minnesota locations, please keep in mind that we are open for 
appointments only. If you wish to make an appointment, please contact us at 612-381-
2620 before you visit. 
 
For any information regarding COVID-19 and how to proceed, please utilize the 
following links and webpages: 
 

 OSHA: Guidance on Prepping Workplaces for COVID-19 
 CDC: Interim Guidance for Business and Employers 
 CDC: Environmental Cleaning and Disinfection 
 CDC: Daily Updates on COVID-19 

 
To remain informed on future MBEX events and news updates, bookmark mbex.org 
today, as we will share additional updates as needed via our website. 
 
Thank you for being part of our plan and for your understanding. Let’s all work 
together to stay as safe as possible in the coming weeks. 

 
Tom Getzke 
Executive Director 


